
These are just some messages I received from tenants in Simcoe County in the last month,
after trying to let people know that the respondents are “over-charging” thousands of RGI
tenants. If Barrie Housing is such a blessing to the community like Nikki Cole says they are,
why did I receive all these messages in only a month? 

Everyone wants to know if they were
overcharged because no one was provided
with tenant ledgers. 

How does rent go up if someone has zero
income? 

Oh well, I guess she can just get evicted
then, and if she tries to tell anyone, they
ignore her or acuse her of lying. 








